## ATTENTION PARENTS

It is time again to renew your PTO membership. The PTO is the parent and teacher's way of becoming involved in what happens in our school, learning from each other what we can do to make a difference and to get involved in making Belleville Henderson a better place for our kids to learn. For each parent that becomes a member of the Belleville Henderson PTO, before October 31, 2012, your name and your student's name will be on a leaf on our PTO tree. The elementary class with the most parent participation will be awarded a pizza party, compliments of PTO. Also, in order for a graduating senior to be eligible for a PTO scholarship, a parent or guardian needs to be a PTO member on or before October 31, 2012, attend at least one meeting, and volunteer at one PTO activity. Membership is \$2.00 per year. Fill out the form below and return it with your student or drop it off at the main office. ..... Name \_\_\_\_\_ E-mail address Address Student(s) Name \_\_\_\_\_ Grade/Teacher \_\_\_\_\_ How would you like to help? AG Fair \_\_\_\_\_ Fund Raising \_\_\_\_ Kris Kringle's Corner \_\_\_\_ Staff Appreciation Week \_\_\_\_\_ End-of -year Staff Breakfast \_\_\_\_\_ Committee Work \_\_\_\_\_ Are there any programs you would like to have presented or topics of special interest to you? Comments of questions about PTO: Amount paid: \_\_\_\_\_ Date: